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St Laurence’s Catholic Primary School
Leeside Avenue
Southdene
Kirkby
L32 9QX

Telephone: 0151 546 4733

                                                             Date:21/10/2024

On behalf of the Governing Body of St Laurence’s Catholic Primary School, I would like to 
thank you for your interest in applying for the position of Headteacher at our school.

We consider our school to be a very special family, which it is a privilege to be part of. 
The school was graded an Outstanding Catholic School in January 2023 by the Archdiocese, 
and was upgraded from Requires Improvement to Good by OFSTED in 2019. The school 
plays a strong and active part in the Kirkby community.

Strong and caring relationships mean everything to each and every member of our School 
Family. Every member is known, listened to and loved for their individuality and what they 
bring to our family.

We are looking for a new Headteacher who is a highly motivated, energetic and positive 
individual, who will embrace and continue to develop our Catholic ethos and who will ensure 
that Christ remains at the centre of all that we do. We want somebody who is determined and 
committed to ensuring that all of our children achieve their very best and full potential, using 
and celebrating their gifts and talents and become confident and valued team players.

You will need to be empathetic and compassionate, resilient and reflective. You must
endeavour to become the beating heart of our family, an excellent role model, who guides 
not just the children, but all members of the family. 

As a Governing Body we will support and challenge you to reach your full potential as
Headteacher and we will be proactive in looking for opportunities for you to further enhance 
your skills and expand your knowledge through CPD.

We feel that it is very important that you visit our very special school, where you will be given 
a warm welcome and have the opportunity to meet our amazing children and staff. 
Please contact the school directly and ask to speak to Lynn O’Connell, to arrange a visit.

We look forward to meeting you

Yours sincerely
J R Holmes
John Holmes
Chair of Governors at St Laurence’s Catholic Primary School
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